
 
ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 245 (22 – 23) 

17th April, 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Class Photo Purchasing 

 

Time flies as our little ones blossom into bright, unique individuals. To celebrate their growth 

and precious bonds formed, we are excited to announce the availability of this year’s class photos! 

These snapshots capture the irreplaceable memories and cherished friendships your child has made, 

providing a heartwarming keepsake for years to come.  

 

Our school has partnered with a professional photography company to ensure that the quality of 

the photos is exceptional. The photos will be printed on high-quality paper and will be available for 

purchase in various sizes and styles. 

 

For your information, one 5R class photo (S1-S6 traditional style) and one 8R S6 graduation 

class (S6 only) is/are purchased at the beginning of this school year. To order your child's class photo 

with other sizes and styles, please fill in the below Google Form. The deadline for orders is 28th April, 

2023, so don't miss this opportunity to preserve the magical moments of your child's journey. 

 

Purchasing form: http://gg.gg/sls-photo-2223  

(or https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfI4-gbMtIoo8lKZ7PeNGS8GNFv65PpmLtkdES6wkraMjvkkA/viewform ) 

 

Sample: http://gg.gg/sls-photo-2223-preview  

(or https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1eeeNKh6D2ZAZKZocJMLRjzqc7ewI_laq ) 

 

For any enquiries, please contact the teacher-in-charge, Mr. KWOK Sheung Yin Dominic, at 

25460117. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

 

(Mr. KWOK Sheung Yin Dominic) 

                                                           for Principal 
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